
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE AUGUST 19, 2002 

NO U-TURN PROHIBITION ON ATKINSON JUST EAST OF BATHURST STREET 
COMMITTEES 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis recommends that a No U-Turn Prohibition be implemented on Atkinson just east 
of Bathurst Street. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A significant number of U-Turns are being conducted on a regular basis. It is of particular concern 
as this intersection is in close proximity where children are walking across Bathurst Street to 
Westmount Collegiate Institute. 

  

Attachments 

none 
 

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
 


